Windsor Oaks Landscape Committee Meeting
August 5, 2020

In Attendance: Wanda Moen, Pat Stutts, Hugh Wise, Al Behar,
Joshua Sells and Patti Smith

Minutes: from June’s meeting were approved by phone
Budget Update: Budget is tight, but, still on budget for the year.

Old Business

1. Irrigation System - Is on, but still working on a few issues.

2. Rewriting of the Landscape Rules & Regulations have been
completed and approved by the Board.

3. 16 Crape Myrtle Trees have been trimmed.

4. Leaning tree at 8843 Grand Oaks fell, therefore the problem
resolved it self.

Other

1. US Lawns for the month of August: will be preparing for Autumn
seeding and then fertilizing of the lawns in October. They will
complete the trimming and polish the look of the shrubs by the houses
this month.

2. 28 additional Crape Myrtle Trees will be trimmed by end of August
early September.

3. It was decided that in 2021 the committee will select a team of
members and make a schedule to check the property at set times and
report any violations to the committee to present to the board to
notify the property owner to correct the violation.

4. US Lawns, is working on issues with the blue flagged irrigation
heads with problems. US Lawns has provided us with maps of where
we can ID the zones for times the sprinklers will be sprinkling homes.

Meeting Adjourned

Next meeting: October 14, 2020, at 10am, Clubhouse
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